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We are writing to urge you Committee's support of SB 179 related to "recreational 

immunity".  We are long-time hikers (and of course taxpayers) and are concerned 

about the effect loss of immunity will have on continued accessibility, and on local 

government budgets. We appreciate your committee's work on the legal and practical 

aspects of the legislation and know that the statutory clarification will be helpful going 

forward.   

Thanks, 

Janet and George Adkins 

Salem 


